

1. COUNCIL POLICIES 1.2 OTHER COUNCIL ISSUES 1.2.6 State Administrative Tribunal - Delegation

Policy Measures

The State Administrative Tribunal (SAT) came into effect on 1 January 2005 and it replaced numerous civil administrative tribunals and some court and ministerial appeal processes. The SAT is responsible for considering appeals on a wide range of legislation, including legislation administered by Local Government. The SAT requires respondents to meet required deadlines, most of which do not correspond to Council's current meeting schedule.

Council delegates responsibility to deal with the State Administrative Tribunal to the Chief Executive Officer to determine and act on the appropriate approach from the organisation whilst keeping Council informed of all relevant matters.

Administration

The administration of this policy is by the Office of the CEO.

Adoption and Date Due for Revision

ADOPTED 24 FEBRUARY 2005 REVIEWED 22 JANUARY 2015 REVIEWED 23 JANUARY 2020

NEXT DUE FOR REVIEW JANUARY 2024